
 

 

 
 
  
  

 

 
 
 

 

 

BOOK FAIR                                                               

               

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

 

Help your child celebrate reading at our upcoming Book Fair. 

 

The Travelling Books Book Fair will be arriving in school on Thursday 20th June and 

will be on every day after school from 2.45 until 3.45 – up to and including 

Wednesday 26th June. There will be hundreds of new children’s’ books to browse 

and buy. This time, we are delighted to be able to offer three books for the price of 

two! 

 

Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school 

library. 

 

Each child who buys a book will be entered into a raffle to win a further £5 book 

token to spend on the last day of the book fair. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Mrs Clarke 

 

School Librarian 
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